Lyme Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes
March 22, 2010
Lyme Center Academy Building
6:00pm
Approved: April 26, 2010

Commission Members Present: Robert Couture, Dina Cutting, Tom Yurkosky, Dick Jones and Peter Mulvihill (alternate/voting member for meeting).

Public: None

Dick Jones new select board member for the Rec Commission

Two positions on our board are up for renewal – Tom Y and Paul S. Positions are advertised to the public as well. However, no interest as of this meeting. Tom and Paul will be recommended to the select board for another term.

AED plan as proposed by Mary Sansone was approved. We will have an AED device available at all hours of the day. Mary has agreed to conduct a training class for any coach interested. Rec commission strongly suggests the coaches make every effort to attend and will ask Steve to coordinate with Mary Sansone to set up a class.

Spring sports – issue about late signups. Our teams are on the edge of having a team or not having a team. More "recruitment" is to happen (Tom Y is going to call Ben Nichols tonight regarding the softball).

Bike trail between town and post pond. Pete reported progress moving forward with the appropriate land owners. Most of the conversations have been favorable thus far. More conversations to follow.

Pete Mulvihill reported Ice Hockey is now done! Pete worked on the parking lot and getting rid of the berms from the hockey rink. Thank you Pete for all your hard work for the skaters in town.

Pete McGowan and child went to rec. area, found broken bottles on the basket ball court. They cleaned this all up. The Recreation Commission would like to thank them for taking care of this issue.

Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert Couture